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6th May 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Our first event for pupils for the summer term is on Monday May 16th when pupils 

will take part in Circus Skills Workshops. We are all looking forward to learning to 

juggle. We will share lots of photos on the website.  

 

 

Our owl display will be on May 19th and the Dance showcase on May 24th.  

 

 

 

 

We will be ending the half term on Friday May 27th with a small jubilee 

celebration. Staff and students can come to school wearing anything red, white 

or blue if they would like to. Primary parents and carers are welcome to join us 

from 2.45pm and KS3 families from 3.00pm for some refreshments.  

 

 

 

Congratulations to our cook Sandra. She has successfully completed her Chefs in 

Schools course. It’s great to see the students trying different soups each 

Wednesday and caring for the vegetables and fruits they planted.  

 

 

 

I am delighted to introduce the first student council.  

Congratulations to Kamron, William N, Esther, Maya, Tiago, Samuel and Albert 

who were elected by the KS3 students. Please do get in touch with them through 

the school office if you have any questions for them.  

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Steph Lea 

Headteacher 


